MINUTES

Town of Marshall Board of Alderman

Special Meeting
April 4, 2024
5:30 p.m.

Mayor Aaron Haynie called the meeting to order at 5:31 p.m.

Aldermen in attendance were Billie Jean Haynie, Thomas Jablonski, Aileen Payne, Christiaan Ramsey, and Laura Ponder
Smith. Forrest Gilliam, Town Administrator, and Jamie Chandler, Maintenance Director, were also in attendance.

Discussion took place regarding projected economic conditions, revenues, and expenses for the Fiscal Year 2024-2025
budget. Additional discussion took place regarding Board and staff priorities for the coming budget year, and water and

sewer budget items.

Upon motion by Alderman Ramsey, seconded by Alderman Smith the Board voted 5-0 to adjourn at 6:52 p.m.
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